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The San Francisco Police Department will celebrate our female members on International 
Women's Day. The Office of Equity and Inclusion will be hosting a symposium to honor past 
and present members of the Department. 

A moderated panel of retired and current members, including sworn and non-sworn, will share 
their experiences of progress and growth within the organization. 

The event will take place at the Public Safety Building, Room 1025 on Tuesday, March 8, 2022, 

from 11AM until 2PM. 

Members attending on duty are welcome to wear the patrol uniform. Members attending off 
duty should wear business casual attire and will not receive overtime compensation. 

All members are invited and encouraged to attend. 

Members may contact the Office of Equity and Inclusion (SFPD.OEI@sfgov.org) or Lt. Dennis 
Toomer, ( 415) 83 7-7225, with any questions or for additional information. 

w.OLi� 
WILLIAM SCOTT 

Chief of Police 

Per DN 20-150, all sworn & non-sworn members shall electronically acknowledge this Department 

document in PowerDMS. Members whose duties are relevant to this document shall be held responsible 

for compliance. Any questions regarding this policy should be made to sfpd. writtendirectives@sfgov.org 

who will provide additional information. 

Safety with Respect 
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